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March 6, 2012

Ms. Kimberly N. Tisa, PCB Coordinator

United States Environmental Protection Agency
5 Post Office Square, Suite 100 — (OSRR07-2)
Boston, MA 02109-3912

RE: Town of Princeton, MA
PCB Risk Based Cleanup and Disposal Plan Approval Acceptance
Thomas Prince School, Princeton, MA

Dear Ms. Tisa:

In a letter from the United States Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA), the Town of
Princeton received an Approval to clean up and dispose of PCB-contaminated building
materials in the Thomas Prince School located in Princeton, Massachusetts (the Site). The
conditions of the Approval were provided in the Approval letter as Attachment 1, titled
PCB RISK-BASED CLEANUP AND DISPOSAL APPROVAL CONDITIONS THOMAS PRINCE
SCHOOL (the Site) PRINCETON, MASSACHUSETTS. By way of this correspondence, the
Town of Princeton provides written notification of the acceptance of the conditions of
the Approval and thus has complied with item 9 of the Approval.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,
The Town of Princeton
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John Lebeaux
Town Administrator

cc: C.Klingler —ECS
P. Brennan - WRSD



